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DENR Administrative Order
No.    59
June 15,1988

SUBJECT : ESTABLISHMENT OF MUNICIPAL
FOREST      PARK          LOCATED AT  
BARANGAY DALIRIG, MUNICIPALITY
OF MANOLO   FORTICH, PROVINCE
OF BUKIDNON.

Pursuant to Letter Instruction No. 1312 dated 23 April 1983
mandating the establishment, development of, and maintenance by local
government of forest or tree parks all over the Philippines and upon the
recommendation of the Director, Protected Areas and Wildlife Bureau, a
certain parcel of land at a portion of timberland Project 6, Block-A per
LC Map No. 2049 approved on Nov. 26, 1956 situated at Barangay
Dalirig,  Municipality of Manolo Fortich, Province of Bukidnon Island of
Mindanao, is hereby established as a Forest Park to be known as Manolo
Fortich Municipal Forest Park which is more particularly described as
follows:

A parcel of land situated in Barangay Dalirig, Municipality of Manolo
Fortich, Province of Bukidnon beginning at a point marked "1" on the Plan
S 40 W, 135 meters from the Bridge Mangima River;

thence S 70° E,  295 meters to corner 2;
thence S 75° E,   77 meters to corner 3;
thence Due South 310 meters to corner 4;
thence S 70° W,   30 meters to corner 5;
thence N 35° W,  120 meters to corner 6;
thence N 58° W,  140 meters to corner 7;
thence S 60° W,   80 meters to corner 8;
thence N 60° W,   80  meters to corner 9;
thence N 85° W,   40 meters to corner 10;
thence S 70° W,   120 meters to corner 11;
thence N 35° E,   140 meters to corner 12;
thence N 10° E,   120 meters to corner 1,

to the point of beginning containing an area of approximately ten point
four (10.4) hectares. The Municipality concerned shall be responsible for
the development, maintenance and protection of their forest or tree park
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with the Regional Executive Director concerned providing necessary
technical assistance. All points referred to are indicated on the map and
are marked on the ground.

This Order takes effect immediately and revokes all previous orders
inconsistent herewith.

                          (Sgd.) FULGENCIO S. FACTORAN, JR.
                                        Secretary

RECOMMENDED BY :

(Sgd.) JESUS B. ALVAREZ, JR.
Director

Protected Areas and Wildlife Bureau  
  


